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SUBJECT : Pamaskong Handog ng Duty Free sa Bawat Lingkod Bayani

In support of the Civil Service Commission’s Core Purpose of “Gawing
Lingkod Bayani ang Bawat Kawani”, the Duty Free Philippines Corporation (DFPC)

launched the subject program which will run from December 1, 2015 to January 31,
2016.

The program grants a discount of Five Percent (5%) to all government
employees buying their “pasalubong” at Duty Free Philippines (DFP) upon arrival from
a trip abroad during the Christmas holiday.

Program mechanics are, as follows:

e All government employees arriving from abroad shall be given a five
percent (5%) discount upon presentation of their agency ID when buying
their “pasalubong” at DFP.

e Discount can also be enjoyed by the immediate family of a government
employee. However, traveler must be accompanied by the government
employee.

e Discount can only be availed once a month by a government employee
or his/her immediate family in any of the following DFP outlets:

o Fiesta Mall

o Embarcadero de Legaspi
o SM City Cebu Northwing
o Waterfront, Lahug

o Discount is applicable to all items except electronics, snacks products,
“D” items and items on sale.

For inquiries, you may contact DFPC at telephone numbers 552-4346 or 552-

4337 local 4346 or 3267.
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